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Announcement # 21-33  

Date:  04/22/2021 

Topic: GSE Reminder: April 30, 2021 Deadline for New Legacy URLA Loan Submissions 

Freddie Mac and Fannie Mae (the GSEs) have published a joint Uniform Loan Application 

Dataset/Uniform Residential Loan Application (ULAD/URLA) announcement reminding 

lenders that  

Effective May 1, 2021, the GSE AUSs will no longer accept new loans submitted using 

legacy formats.  

Subsequent resubmissions of loan casefiles already in the legacy format may continue, as 

needed, through February 28, 2022. 

See the joint announcement dated April 20, 2021, “Reminder: Starting May 1, No Legacy 

URLA Loan Submissions Accepted” for additional details. 

 

 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 




